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Placement Drive for DU Students - ICT Academy - DUCC
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DU Notification <du_notification@du.ac.in> Fri, Sep 16, 2022 at 2:17 PM
To: department.heads@du.ac.in, college.principals@du.ac.in

Dear Sir / Madam,

This is to bring to your attention that ICT Academy and DUCC, University of Delhi have signed MoU for various Skill
Development courses and Placement Activities for DU Students, FDPs for Faculty Members and Skill enhancement
courses for Staff.

Under the MoU, ICT Academy is conducting a Placement Drive for DU Students.

You are requested to kindly share the link below with DU Students for Registration for the Placement Drive: _

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAIpQLScNsRY3zF3wcbOR7bb9IC-8K5wzHEW __d6aK5shGX3yVRiRvQ/
viewform

Scheduled date is 24th September. 2022, Venue : Delhi University Computer Centre (DUCC)
Hope more and more DU students gets benefited with this opportunity.

Thanks & Regards

Delhi University Computer Centre
University of Delhi
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